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Subject:  Concurrence with the Biological Opinion on the Issuance of a Section 10(a)(1)(A)
Permit Supported by the Tres Rios Safe Harbor Agreement

This memorandum documents the southwest Regional Office’s concurrence with the findings of
the April 22, 2013, Intra-Service Biological Opinion regarding the proposed issuance of an
enhancement of a Survival Permit (TE-75475A-0) and approval of a Safe Harbor Agreement
with the City of Phoenix for the Tres Rios Project, Maricopa County, Arizona (02EAAZ00-
2012-F-0412).

If you have any questions, please contact Marty Tuegel, Branch Chief, Environmental Review, at
505-248-6651; or Denise Baker, Division Chief, Environmental Review, at 505-248-6681.



